
 

March 13, 2023 
 
  Dear Friend, 

   In my 28 years at Concord Hospital, I have seen a lot!   

As a new grad, I was incredibly proud and eager to launch my career here.  Instilled in me at a 

young age, my parents guided my sibling and I to volunteer and lend a helping hand to those around us. 

Being of service to my community was of utmost importance to me, and I believe wholeheartedly that it 

was not by happenstance that I found myself here at Concord Hospital.  

From day one, I was enveloped in that servant culture with caring colleagues by my side…to 

guide me, teach me and lead me.  I knew then that I had found my home. The holistic approach of 

caring for others above self in the nursing profession suited me perfectly, and I was surrounded by it! 

Through the years I have been privileged to hold a variety of roles within our organization… 

each position building upon the skills and relationships I made during the previous one. From nursing to 

education and everything before and in between, these relationships and experiences have turned my 

co-workers into family, and the Hospital into a second home. Thanks to my time here, I have gained a 

support system that everyone should be so fortunate to have.  

The people I work with pull together day after day in support of one another, our mutual work 

and quality patient services. Being part of a culture that strives for excellence in patient care, with 

leadership that leads by example and colleagues that I can count on is a gift in and of itself… and the 

reason I’ve continued to give to CHampions each and every year since my first gift in 2009.  

By making a gift to CHampions, you and I can help make a difference and build a support system 

that not only cares for our patients and community, but cares for our friends, family and the co-workers 

that have become family. 

Won’t you join me in the gratitude of caring and support of Concord Hospital with a gift to 

Champions?   

Your friend and trusted colleague, 

 
Marc Desgroseilliers, RN 

Supervisor Educator 

 

P.s. Your gift at any level can be designated to support your department or your passion… or both.  

Thank you! 

 

Together we are [always] stronger!  


